
	 12 women met at the home of Ketzi Toney, the Sisterhood 
President to welcome new Sisterhood members, and get to know 
each other better.  We started off with a random selection of cut 

cards and walked the room to 
find the matching 1/2  to 
establish a partner. Each 
member of a pair interviewed 
the other and then we each 
introduced our partner to the 
group.  

	 

We learned a lot about each 
other, and made several 
connections..one new 
member’s cousin actually lives 
down the street from a second 
new member…they had no 
idea.


Others found connections in cities they grew up or lived in, both 
on the west coast and the east coast.. Very gratifying to see 
individuals sharing contact information at the end of event…Time 
to just get to know each other was the best. Ice cream sundaes 
and pastries were enjoy by all.  


February 8th, 2024 
Sisterhood New Member Meet and Greet 

Ice Cream Social



Each attendee was presented with a 
tin of organic olive oil and mint 
moisturizer made by Karen Overton, 
who was unable to attend. 


